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                                 ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 18 January 2019
Attendance week beginning 
7/1/19:
Owls 100%   2 late marks

Hedgehogs 99.1% 3 late marks

Rabbits 99.0% 4 late marks

1A 94.3%      12 late marks

1B 98.4%      4 late marks

2A 98.0%      6 late marks

2B 95.0%      5 late marks

3A 92.2%     16 late marks

3B 99.3%     9 late marks

4A 95.8%     7 late marks

4B 99.3%     7 late marks

5A 96.6%     8 late marks

5B 99.0%     8 late marks

6A 96.9%     5 late marks

6B 95.9%     9 late marks
We have had 105 late marks this week  which means these children have arrived after the door has closed at 8.55am.This has a massive impact on children’s learning. Not only on the children that are late, but also on the children in the classes being disrupted. Please ensure your child arrives at school on time each day.


Cash for kids update
We would like to say a huge Thank You to everyone who donated a gift before Christmas. We received an update this week advising a whopping £35,746 gifts were given to underprivileged children in Greater Manchester to open on Christmas morning.
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Robinwood (Current Year 5)
Letters will be going out next week for our current year 5’s year 6 Residential next year. This is an amazing opportunity for the children and something they all really enjoy. As always, we really hope we can take them all with us.
We appreciate this can be an expensive trip; therefore you can start paying ASAP in weekly/monthly instalments to spread the cost. 
Children’s Details
Please remember to update all details with the school office regularly, to ensure we have the most recent information, including emergency contact telephone numbers. We also need to know before a child moves to or from school dinners, and if you have moved addresses.
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